Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Dylan_Allen@oxy.com

Sent: Monday, February 5, 2018 3:08 PM

To: Billings, Bradford, EMNRD; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Subject: Oxy - Modification - Sand Dunes C-147

Attachments: Oxy - Sand Dunes C-147 Modification - Signed.pdf, SAND-DUNES_RECYCLING-

CONTAINMENT_SIGNED-SET_12-15-2017.pdf

Brad/Mike,

As discussed last month, the dimensions and volumes of the Sand Dunes Recycling Containments have changed from
what was previously submitted and approved. Oxy is awaiting NMOCD identifier numbers for the facility and
containments. Please see the modified C-147 form attached with the corresponding updated engineering

drawings. This facility and containments are currently in the process of being constructed. If additional information is
needed, please let me know.

Thanks,

Dylan Allen
Environmental Specialist
Oxy USA, Inc.
0:432-685-5614

C: 432-312-4530



